ASYA PARLAMENTER ASAMBLESI (APA) TURK GRUBU

ASIAN PARLIAMENTARY ASSEMBLY (APA) TURKISH GROUP

June 23, 2020

Subject : Invitation letter for the First Virtual Meeting of the APA on Covid-19 Outbreak

Dear Colleagues,

As our world is going through unprecedented times because of Covid-19 pandemic, there is a
greater need for international cooperation and sharing the best practices among fellow members
of the Asian Parliamentary Assembly (APA). With these in mind, under the auspices of Turkish
Presidency of the APA and in cooperation with the APA Secretariat we would like to convene
an online conference to discuss the implications of Covid-19 outbreak in public health,
economics, and other fields on the Asian continent and the precautionary measures.

On behalf of the Grand National Assembly of Turkey and the Asian Parliamentary Assembly,
it is a great honor and pleasure for me to invite you to participate in the “First Virtual Meeting
of the Asian Parliamentary Assembly on Covid 19 Outbreak”, which will be organized via
Zoom or another virtual platform on 9 July 2020 at 10:00 a.m. Turkey Time (TRT).

Our first focus will be on the best practices to suppress the pandemic and to restart the economy
of'the Asian region in a sustainable and inclusive manner. Therefore, I very much hope that you
will join the event and have the opportunity of an extraordinary conference exchanging of views
on your country practices.

Please be informed that connection details and agenda as well as preparatory materials will be
sent to the confirmed participants in due time. Should you have any questions, you may contact
Turkish APA Secretariat via apaturkey@tbmm.gov.tr

Please accept the assurances of my highest consideration and personal regards.

’

Asumah ERDOGAN
Head of the Turkish APA Group
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